Update Thursday 4th February.

[bookmark: _GoBack]A ‘pause’…
With the upcoming half term holiday period almost upon us, it has been decided that to give children, parents and staff a well-earned break, we will not be continuing with remote learning for the week 15th – 22nd February. 
This pause will give children who are up to date with their work a break (and their parents!) and also allow other children time to catch up on outstanding work.
Therefore,
· If you collect your children’s work this coming Monday (8th), you will not need to return this again until Monday 22nd Feb, when the remote learning resumes again. 
· If you collect your children’s work next Friday (12th), you will not need to return this again until Friday 26th Feb, when the remote learning resumes again. 

During this time we would recommend that children cut down on their use of digital devices and use the time as ‘family time’ to relax and clear their heads.

Thank you
